UPDATE
Monday, April 25 , 2022

Dear Saint Anthony’s Family,

I Pray that you all had a Wonderful Easter and spent time with Family and Friends during the
Break!!! We are now in the home stretch especially, our Senior Class. Let us all Finish Strong !

Brother David’s April Newsletter
Sportsmanship Ietter

ACADEMIC EVENTS:

e AP Exams are coming up, May 2 - 13. Location and reporting times are posted in Google Classrooms and in the
Library. Students with accommodations should check individual emails sent to them from
apexams@stanthonyshs.org.

e The College Board emailed score reports to all students who participated in the October PSAT on December 7, 2021.
Students are advised to check their St. Anthony's email account for updates from the College Board and NMSQT
scholarship information. Guidance Counselors will post support instructions in their 10th and 11th grade google
classrooms to help students understand their score reports. If students have any questions or concerns they may
contact the College Board or their Counselor.

e Library News: Please join us in celebrating a student’s success. One of our incredible tutors in our tutoring program,
senior Zhanrong (David) Guo, marked his 100th hour of tutoring! This is an amazing feat that we have not seen
before. David is incredibly dedicated to his peers, tutoring other international students as well as his American peers
in a multitude of math and science subjects, including honors and AP classes. He is really an amazing young man and
we will miss him in the library next year! What can we help you with? Stop in anytime or drop in on Thursday
mornings at 7:30 AM for students. Teachers looking to collaborate or interested in learning more about our
resources please contact library(@stanthonyshs.org to set up a time to meet.

e Saint Anthony’s Writing Workshop is open to ALL students. Each month, the calendar with dates and times is
posted on the SA Instagram page and in every Homeroom. Workshops are held in room 219.

ATHLETICS / EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES.

THE SPRING CONCERT AND SPRING ART SHOW IS THIS WEEKEND, FRIDAY AND SATURDAY!!!
HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!!!!

e SUMMER CAMPS ARE JUST AROUND THE CORNER!!!! INFORMATION IS AT:
camps@stanthonvshs.org or call the school and ask for Chuck Menzer.
e OUR PIPERS REPRESENTED US SO WELL AT WEST POINT ON SUNDAY, APRIL 24

ADMISSIONS
e You can still apply to Saint Anthony’s HS online or call our Admissions Office Ext 226 for more information.
e Our admissions office continues to get inquiries about the school, many thanks to Mr. Farrell, Miss Malangone and
Mr. Basso for all they do. Thanks to YOU as well for spreading the NEWS about Saint Anthony’s HS.


https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/april-news.pdf
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Sportsmanship-Letter.21.pdf
mailto:library@stanthonyshs.org
mailto:camps@stanthonyshs.org

RELIGIOUS ACTIVITIES/SERVICE:
ALL OF OUR HOLY WEEK SERVICES WERE JUST BEAUTIFUL!!!! MANY THANKS TO

THE SCHOLA UNDER THE DIRECTION OF BROTHER JOSHUA, MR. FARRELL AND MR. ODEN
OUR ALTAR SERVERS UNDER THE DIRECTION OF BROTHER ROBERT.

OUR CHAPLAIN FATHER MICHAEL

OUR ALUMNI WHO CAME BACK TO BE WITH US

ALL OF OUR GUESTS WHO ATTENDED TO MAKE THE WEEK SO SPEAIL

Every Grade Level Retreat Program are winding down. Many thanks to the Campus Ministry Program for their efforts,
special thanks to Mr. Clauberg,Brother Richard, Brother Vincent, Father Michael,Miss Boyle, Mrs. Regina, Miss Blanken and
the entire Theology Department for their efforts.

Campus Ministry also has many drives to assist those in need, please assist where you can.
o CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-resources
e Many thanks to our students who contributed to the Long Island Food Drive..

FINAL THOUGHTS:
Again, let us all prepare well for the Final Stretch as we near the end of the school year. Parents continue to check the
portal to see your child’s progress. Let us all celebrate the great accomplishments of our students, especially our Senior

In Saint Anthony, Our Patron,

Brother David Cinthony Mighorino, OSF

Principal
brdavid@stanthonyshs.org
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